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Good morning Rob & Jim,
Just wanted to let both of you know that the big green monster arrived safe and sound on

Friday. My shop has shrank more than you can imagine, but we will make it work. Jacob is due
out Tuesday so we are excited to get it up and running.

I also wanted to let you know that neither of the recommended movers in the area (GNP

& @) bothered to return any of my phone calls. Only my opinion,
but I would not recommend either of them to any of your future machine customers. It took all
the excitement out of the purchase, trying to figure out how it was going to get here.

I ended up using a company called Professional Movers. www.Professional.com
These guys were AWESOME! Very efficient and prompt with their phone calls and delivery
time. They took the time to read the install pdf and were totally prepared when they got here.

Nothing was disturbed on the machine, not even a spool of thread, and not a single nick on the
walls.

They service all of Michigan and parts of Ohio and Indiana.

I hope you will consider using them in the future. You can reach Pat at 248-926-9999, or email
him at Patrick@professionalmovers.com

Thanks again to both of you. We are very excited to hit the start button for the first time!
Have a great day!

Dawn
Purrfect Stitch Embroidery
www.purrfectstitch.com



